
GLEN ROCK BOROUGH  
SPECIAL MEETING 
September 1, 2017 

 
Present: R. Apgar, J. Diehl, J. Merrick, V. Ribeiro, R. Shiles, W. Cadwallader and A. Merrick. 
Visitors: Andrew Stewart and Leah McMahon. 

 
Vice-President R. Apgar called the meeting to order at 4:02 PM with the pledge to the flag.   
Candidates Andrew Stewart and Leah McMahon introduced themselves to Council; Council asked 
questions of each candidate and discussed committees.  R. Shiles moved to appoint Leah 
McMahon to the vacancy on Council, seconded by V. Ribeiro.  Motion unanimously carried.  
Warren Cadwallader concurred with Council’s motion.  Council discussed their concern with the 
location of the newest restaurant (Great American Melting Pot) dumpster because of the weight 
limit for vehicles driving on the Municipal Parking Lot.  Council asked the secretary to send a letter 
to the owner, informing that the dumpster needs to be relocated to the front of the restaurant.   
 
R. Shiles moved to adjourn the meeting at 4:45 PM, seconded by J. Merrick.  Motion carried.   
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Ann E. Merrick 
Secretary/Treasurer 


